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BetterInvesting is excited to announce the launch of the BetterInvesting Online 
Chapter, our newest chapter.  The Online Chapter will support members and BI 
investment clubs located in areas not served by a local on-the-ground chapter. 
The chapter is committed to providing a wide variety of high quality programming 
and support to these members and clubs. 

Here is a copy of a recent letter from Kamie Zaracki, CEO of BetterInvesting, 
celebrating the launch of the Online Chapter:  

For many years now and in collaboration with the volunteer community, 
BetterInvesting has made our programs available 24/7 by making our educational 
classes, stock analysis tools and resources available online.  Doing so has 
enabled us to meet the changing and increasingly online needs of members and 
the public.  The Online Chapter will continue in this tradition, and strive to reach 
individuals and clubs in areas where we were not able to provide service in the 
past.  

The leadership of the new Online Chapter is Jane Chatterjee and Joan Loken, 
Co-Presidents; Howard Johnson, VP Club Visits; Joe Farrell, VP Education and 
Model Clubs; Jie Eagleson, VP Visit-A-Club; Linda Hunt, VP Money Smart Week; 
Cliff Trent, Treasurer; Bob Houle, Secretary; and Charles Bard, BIVAB (Data) 
liaison to the Online Chapter.  They are ready to bring quality, unbiased third 
party investment educational programs to BI members and clubs served by the 
chapter.  

Congratulations to this team of volunteers who brought this idea of an online 
chapter to fruition.  Through their efforts, BetterInvesting is positioned to continue 
fulfilling George Nicholson’s vision for a nation of successful life-long investors. 

Wishing you better investing, 

Kamie  

 


